Your Excellency Rector,
dear Professor Hristo Beloev!

| sincerely congratulate you and the collective
on the glorious 75th anniversary of the founding of
the University of Ruse "Angel Kanchev". '

The chronicle of the University of Ruse is unique.
. Each of its pages is full of collective wins, student
~ dreams and graduate achievements. By joint efforts
you solve the most difficult questions of development
of the Bulgarian economy, industry, culture and
education.

The University of Ruse is well known in the world
by its graduates, including prominent scientists, public
figures, representative of the authorities, leaders of
business, educational and cultural institutions, and
high-level specialists.

We are proud of cooperation with University of
Ruse. The joint work of our scientists on international
research projects, mutual support in educational and
scientific activities contribute to the development of
Bulgaria and Ukraine, and our scientific developments
are recognized by the world scientific community.

The University of Ruse is an example for us in the
implementation of best practices for educational,
scientific, inventive activities and training of competitive
young professionals. We pay attention on your best
practices in organizing of blended learning model that
provides a quality educational process during a
pandemic.

Your personal role, as Rector, scientist and public
figure, in the development of the University of Ruse,
Bulgarian education and science is confirmed by
receiving the title of Academician of the National
Academy of Agrarian Sciences of Ukraine.

Taking this opportunity, we wish the collective of
the University of Ruse and you personally, dear Rector,
the new achievements, implementation of the boldest
plans, good health and inspiration!

Sincerely,

Volodymyr Yarovyi,
Rector of the Nationg
of Food Technologie$




